Hopewell District Executive Board Meeting 
Springfield, IL 
May 3, 2018

I. Call to Order 
A. First Vice President Sidney Ropp called the meeting to order at 1:31 P.M.

II. Roll Call 
A. President Noah Farnam was absent.

III. Officer Reports 
A. President Noah Farnam - There was nothing to report. 
B. First Vice President Sidney Ropp - Discussed the report to be given at the District Meeting. 
C. Second Vice President Abigail Kammeyer - The Council Connection was completed. 
D. Recording Secretary Camryn Picken - Each person read the minutes from April 20, 2018 to him or herself. There were no corrections. 
E. Convention Secretary Brianna Davis - The flyers for Fall Convention are completed. Speakers are still being looked for to present at Fall Convention. 
F. Liaison Jake Pierce - The Hopewell website is now completely updated. 
G. Treasurer Allison Miller - Discussed the report to be given at the District Meeting.

IV. Old Business 
A. Service Project - “Let it be Us” is still the new district service project. 
B. Shirts - Shirts were not ready for State Convention; however, they will be ready for the summer. 

V. New Business 
A. Next Meeting Date - Tuesday, June 19 at 5:00 P.M. at the Manito Public Library.
B. Summer Retreat - Will be held on Wednesday, August 1. 

VI. Advisor Comments
A. Random emails are still being sent to some district board members. If this happens, block the email address. 

VII. Adjournment
A. First Vice President Sidney Ropp adjourned the meeting at 1:54 P.M. Convention Secretary Bri Davis made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Second Vice President Abigail Kammeyer seconded. The motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted,




Camryn Picken
Recording Secretary 2018-2019


